
NOTIFICATION 

 

THE HORNBY SCHOLARSHIP 2013-2014 

 

 

The British Council, the United Kingdom's international organisation for cultural 

relations and educational opportunities, has announced that the British Council is now 

receiving applications for the 2013/2014 Hornby scholarships for a one -year MA in 

the UK commencing in the September – October 2013. Last date for submission of 

application is 7th January 2013. 

For more details and application form, please visit: 

 http://www.britishcouncil.in/higher-education/hornby-one-year-ma-scholarship-

programme-2013  
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